
 
 

 

 
June 23, 2020 

 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 
 

Warm Lasallian greetings! 

 
As a way of helping the families who have lost their income due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the 

management has decided to waive the enrollment fee for BRafeNHS students for AY 2020-2021. 
Furthermore, payment of financial accountabilities of undergraduate students has been extended. 

 
In keeping with strict physical distancing measures, BRafeNHS enrollment for AY 2020-2021 shall be 

administered online. To enroll your child, please accomplish this form 

(https://forms.gle/vhZsmSdupDDpg37G8) on or before June 25, 2020. BRafeNHS students, on the 

other hand, are required to answer this form https://forms.gle/A9rkAyRgYLmszGk48 on or before June 

29, 2020. 
 

On another note, we are happy to inform you that the digital report cards of your children have been 

sent through their respective Gmail accounts. Should you have any concerns and want to set a 

consultation/conference call with your child’s teachers, please email our BRafeNHS Secretary, Ms. 

Kimberly P. Amiado, at kimberly.amiado@dlszobel.edu.ph. 
 

For inquiries and clarifications regarding the enrollment process, please feel free to email Ms. Jenifer 

Bumanglag, Assistant to the Registrar for BRafeNHS at bumanglagje@dlszobel.edu.ph 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
 

In St. La Salle, 

Romanito Patigdas 

Registrar 

 
 

Noted by: 

 

Evelyn Agcaoili-Rodriguez, Ph.D 

Principal 
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